Membership Report December 2014

All outstanding chorus resignations (those who did not fill out resignation forms) have been sorted. I have corresponded with both Sweet Adelines International and Sweet Adelines Australia and let them know that these people have resigned from our chorus:

CAROLYN WATT  89239
IONA MATHIAS 133644
JAN BIRD  134016
JANICE MANNI  187637
KERRY WRIGHT  166721
SARAH MCDONALD  201714

Virginia Hackenberg has now progressed to the second stage of the audition process.

Last night I received a resignation letter from Lynn Lollback to say that she would not be returning next year as she has an uncertain schedule with work and travel. She is intending to go Chapter-at-large.

Otherwise, it is good to see that attendance generally has picked up in the last month.

There are quite a few members who have chosen not to stay for the retreat, though they will be attending the sessions. Of course there are some that still have not indicated their intentions.
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